
ANNUAL PARISH MEETING & RISE AGAINST HUNGER FOOD PACKING EVENT
We have a busy day at Good Sam! The Annual Parish Meeting will be in Henslee Hall at 9:30 am. We’ll be selecting four new vestry
members and then we will hear from our clergy, Jr. and Sr. Wardens and others on the state of Good Samaritan. After the 10.30 am service,
we’ll gather in Henslee Hall for the RISE AGAINST HUNGER event. Childcare is provided in the nursery downstairs during Rise Against
Hunger. 
_________________________

SHOEBOX MINISTRY & ALTERNATIVE GIFT MARKET

On Sunday December 4, we have two wonderful events planned. After the 10:30 am service, we'll have everything set up for the Annual
Shoebox Ministry. Everyone is invited to join us in Henslee Hall to fill and wrap shoeboxes that will be given to the children at the VMC.
Parents will need to help their children choose age-appropriate items for each box and then help them wrap the boxes. A list of donation
items can be found in the Advent Event booklet, which the ushers handed out this morning. Please look over that list and purchase a few
items as you go about your shopping. Your donations will help support this beloved annual outreach project. Please bring you donations to
Good Sam prior to Dec. 4, if possible, but we’ll be happy to receive donations that morning too. Look for the collection basket in Henslee
Hall. Also on Dec. 4, the Alternative Gift Market will take place in Henslee Hall throughout the morning. We’ve got a lot of wonderful
things for purchase this year. Elizabeth Colonna has some fabulous items from Tanzania to benefit the diocese of Kondoa, including Masai
beaded jewelry, sandals, crosses, African fabric tote bags, and many, many other hand-made items. Lynn Hopps will have Extra Virgin Olive
Oil for sale which supports disadvantaged Palestinian olive growers in the West Bank and Gaza Strip of Israel. In addition, Sinead Doherty
will have Thistle Farms candles for sale. If you miss shopping on December 4, the market will carry over to Sunday, December 11 too!
_____________________________
_________________________

The Cash In The Plate For Today Goes To East Tennessee Children's Hospital.



East Tennessee Children's Hospital is a 152-bed hospital that exists to improve the health of children through exceptional,
comprehensive care, wellness, and education – leading the way to healthy children. It offers full capabilities to care for seriously ill

children in a unique pediatric environment and offers the services of many different pediatric subspecialties.Since it opened in 1937,
East Tennessee Children's Hospital has had an "open-door" policy that no child will be denied care because of race, religion or their
parents' ability to pay their child's medical bill.Your support will help the hospital to continue providing these important services.




Donations can be made by sending a check to Good Sam, specifying "ETCH" in the 
memo line, or through Good Sam’s online giving portal by scanning the QR code at right.




Last week’s offering of $1,471.00 has been designated to go to Rise Against Hunger. 

MAKE AN ADVENT WREATH NEXT SUNDAY!
Supplies will be available next Sunday, November 27 to make Advent Wreaths in Henslee Hall.  If you could
bring garden snips or scissors or any greenery such as magnolia leaves, pine or fir branches, holly etc., that
would be appreciated. Information on how to use your Advent wreath will be available along with
devotionals and Advent Calendars.
_________________________

Announcements
WELCOME TO EVERYONE WORSHIPPING WITH US TODAY
__________________________________

Tues., Nov. 22        10:00 am - Holy Eucharist & Healing
Wed., Nov. 23        10:30 am - Staff Meeting 
Sat., Nov. 26          4:00 pm - Worship Email goes out  

Welcome to Good Samaritan
November 20, 2022
The Last Sunday After Pentecost

WE WELCOME ALL GUESTS TO GOOD SAMARITAN. Please take a moment to fill out the pew card and
place it in the offering plate or give it to an usher. Activity packs are available for children. Following the service,
please pick up a newcomer’s information packet. Our ushers and greeters are happy to assist you!

WE HAVE ASSISTED LISTENING DEVICES FOR THOSE WHO HAVE TROUBLE HEARING THE
SERVICE. Please look for them in the narthex or ask one of the ushers for assistance. We have large print copies
of the Book of Common Prayer for those who need them (8:30 AM service).

CHILDREN'S CHAPEL - 10:30 am service (3 years - 4th grade): All children will begin church with their families
and then those 3 years to rising 4th grade may follow Ann Backus to Children's Chapel after the Gospel.  Children
will then return to receive communion with their families.  

Today At Good Samaritan  
8:15 am
9:30 am
9:30 am
9:4 am 

The Calendar for the Week of November 20 

Holy Eucharist Rite I
Annual Parish Meeting
Sunday School for children
Adult Choir Rehearsal

10:30 am
11:30 am 
4:00 pm

Holy Eucharist Rite II - live-streaming
Rise Against Hunger
Prayer Shawl Ministry

ANGEL TREE
Please look for the Angel Tree hanging on the wall in Henslee Hall. This year we are supporting 3 families from Family Promise and 2
outside families that have been recommended to us. This is more than we usually support, so please be sure to select a few tags from the
tree that you can shop for. If you would prefer to donate money, let Ann Backus know and she will do the shopping. Please wrap the gifts
you purchase and place the tree ornament/tag on the gift. This is very important as it allows us to know which gifts go to which child.
Return your gifts back to Good Sam and place in the basket under the tree no later than December 11. Thank you! 

YOUTH ADVENT RETREAT  
On Saturday, December 3 from 10 am - 1 pm, Sinead Doherty is planning a special Advent Retreat for those young folks in grades 6 - 12.
Lots of wonderful Advent related activities and lessons are planned. Lunch and snacks provided. Look for more info from Sinead soon. 
_________________________



8:15 am        
   Celebrant:
   Preacher:  
   Acolyte:                  
   Altar Guild:

   Audio/Visual:
   EM:
   Flower Guild:
       
   Intercessor:         
   Lector:
   Linen Guild:            
   Ushers:
                  

10:30 am        
   Celebrant:
   Preacher:
   Acolyte:                  
   Altar Guild:

   Audio/Visual:
   Children's Chapel:  
   EM:
   Flower Guild:
   
   Greeter:
   Intercessor:         
   Lector:          
   Ushers: 

The Rev. Cal Calhoun
The Rev. Elizabeth Farr
Beverly Guiler
Sharon White, Megan Brown, Debbie Bell, 
Alice Beets
Steve Campbell
Mike Martinez
Fran Potter, Alice Beets, Laurie Smith, 
Lee Murdock, Linda Alexiades
Ellen LoCurto-Martinez
Ed Hochnedel
Morgan Colonna
Herb Gengler

We pray God’s loving presence and peace be with refugees in our local communities and around the world; and with our 
Good Neighbor Team as we welcome and support a family through Bridge Refugee Services.

Today's Ministers 

The Rev. Cal Calhoun
The Rev. Elizabeth Farr
Janie Long
Sharon White, Megan Brown, Debbie Bell, 
Alice Beets
Anna Graham, Lynn Hopps
Ann Backus
Debbie Bell, Fran Potter
Fran Potter, Alice Beets, Laurie Smith, 
Lee Murdock, Linda Alexiades
Jason & Michelle Bales
Heather Duncan
Bill Wilson, Kathy Gray
Jason Long, David Sanders

Celebrations

Altar flowers
The flowers at the altar are given to the glory of God. 

Prayer List

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

The Staff at The Episcopal Church 
of the Good Samaritan




The Rev. Cal Calhoun, Rector
The Rev. Elizabeth Farr, Assistant Rector
The Rev. Claire Keene, Priest Associate

The Rev. Matt Farr, Priest Associate
Ann Backus, Christian Education Coordinator

Fredrick Brabson, Director of Music and Liturgy
Sinead Doherty, Youth Minister

Jennifer Dunn, Director of Communications
Lisa Webb, Administrative Assistant

John Paul Boltik, Sexton











425 N. Cedar Bluff Rd., Knoxville, TN 37923
www.goodsamknox.org

865.693.9591 - office@goodsamknox.org
...

Look for us on Social Media!
...

GROW IN FAITH. LIVE IN HOPE. SHARE GOD'S LOVE.

 -  Vestry person  of the day - Grady Williams

David Hudson
Ed Einstein

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY TO:

Randy & Dedie Stansberry

Phyllis Baker
Margaret Slattery

FOR OUR PARISHIONERS: 



Ben Alford, Ed Archer, Anne Bender, Claudia Bender, Beverly Burns, Peter Calvert, Gail Cox, Rev. Mary Davis, Dana &
Dewell Downey, Doug Embler, Terry Finnerty, Marge Hudson, Patrick & Susan Hundley, Melissa Shaw Kincaid, Carole

Kollmer, Ann McClain, Don McConnell, Natalie McNutt, Fisher Patrick, Megan Quigley, Marilyn Randall, Krissa
Randolph, Liz Rea, Nancye Reeder, The Richards Family, Sharolyn Sprigg, The Stapleton Family, Cindy Strange, Roger

Tibedo, Fred & Alice Wegmann, Michelle Welsh, Ferol Yearout



FOR RELATIVES OF PARISHIONERS
 

Margaret Arnold, Jerry Backus, Marie Brabson, Eric Backus, Angelina DeWindt-Smith, Margaret Ann Frasher, The Gray
Family, Charles and Laura Hoglan, Mary Anne McNutt, Frankie Moyers, Laura Reynolds, Marion Schoch,  Shelba Thomas,

Allan Webb, Jami Welden



FOR FRIENDS OF PARISHIONERS
 

Brad Barnett, Mary Cole, Uri Freijanes, Amanda Hatcher, Julie Holberg, Juniper Howard, Megan Jones, Liv, Habibi
Fernando Perez, Robbie & Tim Poteete-Jeffcoat, Susie Racek, Craig Scott, Audrey Smith, Lori Thomas

+
We pray for those in the military, especially for those who have been deployed.

+
We also pray for those grieving the loss of job, of health, or a relationship.

Allen Miller
Larry Williams

Bryan Schoch Janna Werner

Drew & Michelle Russ

VESTRY MEMBERS: Michelle Bales, Jr. Warden, Steve Campbell, Shawn Graham, Drew Jeffery, Sr. Warden, Jeff Knox, Malinda Lewis, 
Kathrine Medlock, Joe Parker, Ashlee Schoch, Katherine Smithwick, Georgette Suggs, Grady Williams, Clerk of Vestry: Karen Mann

mailto:office@goodsam.org

